
 
From: webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk <webmaster@ribblevalley.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 March 2021 11:40 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Form completion: Planning Application Comments Form 
 
FORM DETAILS 

Web Ref No: 24161 

Form: Planning Application Comments Form 

Completed: 05/03/2021 11:40:04 

Status: Pending 

---------- 

USER DETAILS 

Site user 
email: Unregistered user 

---------- 

USER INPUTS  

title: Mrs 

LastName: Dilworth 

firstName: Denise 

numberName: 16 

postAddress: Longworth Rd Billington Clitheroe  

postCode: BB7 9TP  

refNo: 3/2021/0205 

addDev: Land at Neddy Lane Billington BB7 9LL 

comments: 

This development is at the bottom of Longworth Rd where there has been flooding 
twice in the last 5 years with a number of other instances when flood barriers have 
been deployed by the Environment Agency. This causes significant disruption and 
distress to the home owners, including myself, who have been forced to move out 
of there properties for many months. The area is a recognised flood plain and 
additional housing can only add to the risk of flooding already present. 
Consideration should be given to providing protection for existing householders not 
adding to the already significant risk by building more houses. 

 


